
Sonja Smith 

Subject: 

-----Original Message----­
From: Anna Brosnan 
Sent: 23 July 2014 16:20 
To: Michelle Reddy 

FW: Buttevant WWTP Primary Discharge Coordinates Correction 

Cc: Ken Conroy; LA_biosullivan; Pat Britton; Donal Brennan; John Fitzgerald 
Subject: Buttevant WWTP Primary Discharge Coordinates Correction 

Hi Michelle, 

Further to the pre-licence inspection at Buttevant WWTP this morning, it has come to my attention that the coordinates 
of the primary discharge in the waste water discharge licence application appear to be incorrect. 

The original outfall pipework prior to the upgrade of the plant is still in place and this runs parallel to the River Awbeg, 
with the discharge to the river being approximately 220m from the WWTP boundary. It may have been envisaged at 
the time of the application that there was a possibility of a new (shorter) outfall being constructed during the upgrade 
but this was not the case it now seems. The correct approximate coordinates of the primary discharge location (to the 
middle of the river at bed level as discussed today) are as follows: 

Easting: 
Northing: 

154432 
108693 

Please let me know if you have any queries on this. 

Regards 

Anna 

Anna Brosnan 
Wastewater Non-Infrastructure Above Ground SLA Lead- Southern Region 

Uisce Eireann 
Oifig Luimnigh 
Irish Water 
Limerick Office 
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